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Deh Gah Got'ie Dene Council

General Delivery Fort Providence, NT XOE OLO
Phone: (867) 699-3401 Fax: (867) 699-3210

December 13, 2000

MVEIRB

P.O. Box 938
Yellowknife, NT.
X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Acorn,
Re: Paramount Resources Ltd.- Cameron Hills Drilling Project Environmental Assessment

Please accept this letter as an official notification of our involvement in the Cameron
Hills Drilling Project.

The Deh Gah Gotie First Nations( Fort Providence), have maintained the position that we
do have historical and traditional ties to the Cameron Hills area, as do the First Nations of
Kakisa, West Point and the Hay River Reserve.

We do see a great need for our communities to share in the area of co-management
regarding any development and the environmental concerns of our member First Nations.

1 would ask that all relevant information be sent to the above noted First Nations for our
participation and consultation.

Please do not hesitate to contact any of our First Nations if you may have any specific
questions.

Thank you for your consideration into this matter.

Mahsi Cho,

Chief Ron Bonnetrouge
On behalf of the Dene Council

Cc: Ka’agee Tu First Nation
West Point First Nation
K’atl’odeeche First Nation
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